La Boutique Nationale
Des Huit Chapeaux et Quarante Femme
2020-2021

Hello Chapeaux, Officers,
Pouvoirs, Nationale Passes

I, Brenda Smith, is honored to accept Southern Division Le Demi Chapeau for the incoming year
for Ms. Diane Spencer where we will be putting our “Hearts in Service for our Special Children’.

We have no clue as to when we will be able to return to normal but we will never be normal
like before. So.. we have some intelligent ladies within our organization. We are going to need
these minds to be combined together to have some ideas as to doing fund raisers, but | know
we can do this, | have faith in all or our Partners, and | know each will be unique.

| will be giving awards for the 2020-2021 year but haven’t decided yet it may be on all the
programs, we have to have some insinuative on how we are going to get it done.

| would like the Southern Division to be 100 % in reporting. If you have a meeting and donated
some funds to any of the programs than you have done something to report. You send in
Departemental year-end reports then that is considered as reporting.

This is going to be a very challenging year but | know that we have the ability to make it
through. We have Partners that say no matter what we are going to do this for our Special
Children that need us now more than ever. So lets get those minds working and see just what

Congratulations to Departemental, Salon Chapeaux, Officers and Pouvoir’s and Chairman’s. |
know some may have changed and others stayed the same.

As an Organization we have to stick together and communicate. Unless we communicate how
does our Partners know what is taking place, what we are doing, and why they matter.

If I can be of any assistance please call or email me any time if | do not answer leave me a
message | will get back with you.

Brenda Smith Southern Demi Chapeau
(205) 381-5108
E-mail BSmith205@aol.com



